
Brazil  

If you intend to stay for more than 90 days, you should contact the Brazilian Embassy in 

Dublin. 

We recommend that, before you travel to Brazil, you should have at least the following 

documents: 

 An international certificate of vaccination, if it is required. More details can be found 

on the website of the Embassy of Brazil in Dublin 

 evidence that you have sufficient funds to maintain yourself for the period of this 

proposed stay; 

 details of accommodation for the duration of your stay; 

 a passport that is valid for at least six months, after your departure from Brazil; 

 a return or onward ticket; 

 if the trip is not for general tourism purposes, then any document with regards to the 

reason for your travel - e.g. details of a conference which you are attending, a 

wedding invitation etc. In this case, it is always useful to have the contact name and 

telephone number of your host or contact person in Brazil. 

We also suggest that documents in English should be translated officially into Portuguese in 

order to facilitate Brazilian immigration authorities. 

It is important to note that if you need to extend your length of stay or change your visa status 

in Brazil, the Brazilian authorities must be notified before the authorised period of stay in 

Brazil expires. Please find below the contact details for relevant authorities in Brazil for 

further information on visas: 

 Federal Police: http://www.pf.gov.br/servicos-pf/estrangeiro 

 Department of Justice: http://www.justica.gov.br/seus-direitos/migracoes 

The information provided is for general guidance only. For further information or specific 

queries, we advise you to contact the Embassy of Brazil in Dublin. 
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